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July 27, 2016 

 

Mayor Sam Liccardo 

200 E Santa Clara St,  

San Jose, CA 95112 

 

Attention Mayor Liccardo: 

The Newby Landfill has been creating odor in Milpitas and Fremont that is adversely affecting our 

quality of life. I have been fighting with citizen groups in the region to oppose the expansion of the 

landfill. We also need to address other regional causes of odor, including from the San Jose 

Sewage facility. 

We need to work to reduce the odors coming from the plant and demand odor mitigation. I hope you 

will join the residents of our community and myself in making sure that there is no expansion until the 

odor issue is addressed. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ro Khanna 
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